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Dear

Thank you for your request for information regarding the recent works on the B6030 Mansfield
Road, Clipstone. The enquiry relates to the standard of workmanship, the contractor engaged to
undertake the works and the overall cost of the works.

We are now able to provide the following information in response to your request and the
attached document which provides some additional information.

The works cost is £87500.
The contractor is Kiely Bros.

We are also able to advise the following comments.

“In respect of the standard of workmanship, the micro asphalt carried out on B6030 Mansfield
Road, Clipstone, is as we would expect for a newly laid surface treatment. In its early life the
surface does look coarse and there will be some chipping loss which will be removed by a future
sweep. Manhole and gully covers which are low will need to be adjusted and this is done post
surfacing, in accordance with national guidance. The material remains flexible for some time and
needs to fully cure, however, once this curing process has happened and the road has been
trafficked for a month or so, it will resemble a conventional road surfacing material”

| hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in
which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the
reference NCC-047089-20 and we will be happy to review your request

With kind regards

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer
Nottinghamshire County Council





